
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We hope that you are staying well during this difficult time. 

In line with the latest government guidelines our Shop will be closed until 2nd December. 

(subject to confirmation that non-essential retail can re-open) 

 

Please Order Online at : 

Please be informed we will remain Open for business Online with a Home Delivery option Only. 

 

We will be operating with reduced staff during this second period of lockdown. 

Please do not hesitate to contact customer service via email 

cust.service@schoolwearsolutions.com  

Or via our telephone number 01162 990 910 in the normal way. 

Customer service Open Monday to Friday 10am – 4pm 

(Despite reduced numbers we hope to respond to queries within 24 to 48 hours) 

 

In the meantime, Our ongoing priority will be to continue taking the necessary steps to protect the 

health and wellbeing of all our Customers and Staff against the virus. 

 

Stay safe! 

 

Yours sincerely,         The Schoolwear Centre 

69a West Gate 

Mansfield  

NG18 1RU 

(Tel: 01623 650782) 

mansfieldschoolwearcentre@gmail.com 

https://www.schoolwearsolutions.com/our-schools/
mailto:cust.service@schoolwearsolutions.com

